August 2, 2019

The Purchasing Office

Obijections to Non-ad Valorem Assessment
P.O. Box 12910

Pensacola, FL 32521

RE: Property identified as S60FTLTS123BLK282 New City Tract or 6814P568CA52
2320 North 14th Avenue

To Whom It May Concern:

The purpose of this letter is to object to the proposed stormwater management
assessment appearing before the City Council on August 8, 2019. While | appreciate
the need for such as assessment, | wish to again request that homeowners who have
taken steps to reduce or eliminate stormwater runoff be granted a purposeful
inspection so that an appropriate fee is assessed. The imposition of a blanket
assessment fee is unfair and does not recognize the mitigation efforts undertaken by
homeowners.

| await your response to this objection.

Sincerely,

lexander Kozmon
North 14th Avenue
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